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REGISTER TODAY for the ANAWIM HOUSING MEN'S 

BREAKFAST 
  
We are less than 2 weeks away from our first Anawim Housing Men's Breakfast. We invite you to join 

us for breakfast at the ballpark as we hear from Anawim leaders about work being done in our 

community.  
  
When: Friday, September 7th 
Time: 7:30AM - 8:30 AM 
Where: The Cub Club at Principal Park | One Line Drive, Des Moines, IA 
 
RSVP online by clicking Read More! 
 

 

 

  
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: FALL HOME TOUR 
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Fall is right around the corner, which means it's time for our Fall Home Tour! We invite you to join us 

as we visit revitalized neighborhoods, houses and new developments where Anawim is providing safe, 

affordable places for families in our community to call  home.  
  
Join us:  
Wednesday, October 3rd 
11:30AM - 1:00PM at the Anawim Housing office 
  
Click READ MORE for more details and to RSVP online  
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ANAWIM'S HANNAH 

LANDGRAF: LEADERSHIP CLASS 2019 

  
Anawim Housing is proud to announce that Hannah Landgraf, Anawim Program Manager, has been 

accepted into the Greater Des Moines Partnership's Leadership Institute class of 2019!  
 
Each year, fifty leaders from the private, public and non-profit sectors of the community are selected to 

participate in the Leadership Institute program. The Program prepares leaders from across Central Iowa 

to be effective stewards for our community's future. The nine-month curriculum offers a view of 

Greater Des Moines from different vantage points. We know Hannah will make a wonderful addition to 

this class of leaders and we congratulate her in this achievement.  
 

 

  
 

 

 

WELLS FARGO AWARDS $10,000 GRANT TO ANAWIM 

HOUSING 

  
Anawim Housing is excited to announce that we have recieved a $10,000 Community Development 

Grant from Wells Fargo to go towards Capacity Building for Permanent Supportive Housing. With their 

financial support we will better be able to serve those individuals and families who call Anawim home.  
 
Click to Read More about our Foundation and how you can help support Anawim.  
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2017-2018 ANNUAL REPORT 

  
The Anawim Housing 2017 Annual Report-2018 Progress Report is now available. View an electronic 

version on our website by clicking Read More. 
 
To request a hardcopy, please contact Kate at krolfes@anawimhousing.org.  
 

 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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